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DCAdmin

From:

Sent: 17 March 2024 11:38

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Lidl store 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe.

Dear sir or madam, 

I'm just writing to let you know that I want to support the Lidl plans to open a store in Crosland Moor. 

It will be a great opportunity to shop in a store that is near me that is cheaper than the local small 
shops that are in the area now and as I'm in my 60's and my husband is 70 years old It will be easier to 
get to in the winter as we live in sandy mount which is a extra care home. 

I hope you will be able to give permission for their planning application to be approved and thank you 
for giving me the opportunity to support their plans. 

I don't work for the company or know anyone that is. 

Best wishes  

Flat 38, sandy mount  
Blackmoorfoot Road  
Crosland Moor  
HD4 5QP 

Sent from Outlook for iOS


